
Godshill Primary School  

Telephone: 01983 840246  

Email: godshill@stenburyfederation.co.uk  

Website : www.godshillprimaryschool.co.uk  

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦŦŀŎŜōƻƻƪΦŎƻƳκƎƻŘǎƘƛƭƭǇǊƛƳŀǊȅΦŎƻΦǳƪκ  

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǘǿƛǧŜǊΦŎƻƳκDƻŘǎƘƛƭƭtǊƛƳŀǊȅ  

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦƛƴǎǘŀƎǊŀƳΦŎƻƳκƎƻŘǎΦƘƛƭƭǇǊƛƳŀǊȅκ  

Newsletter 19  23 April 2021  

  Nursery  
This week in preschool we have been exploring our 

topic 'All about me'. The children have been talking 

about their favourite foods and seeing how these are 

different to our friends. The children have been 

measuring their 

hands and feet using 

blocks and a tape 

measure. We 

looked at who 

had the longest 

arm and who had 

the smallest. 

Outside we have 

been enjoying 

the bouncy cas-

tle.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/godshillprimary.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/GodshillPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/gods.hillprimary/


Reception 
 

This week in Reception Class the children have celebrated the Queenõs actual birthday by mak-

ing scones and bunting, and learning happy birthday in French!  

They have checked their chicken eggs in the incubator and discovered that five are developing 

nicely.  The children explored eggs to see how strong the shells are, they even had a go at 

standing on them.  

The children have worked together 

to paint a large jigsaw of the world 

for Earth day, they talked about 

what the colours on a globe might be 

and looked at the shapes of the 

lands. 

They celebrated St. Georgeõs day by 

making dragons and colouring them in 

by hitting plants onto fabric with 

hammers! 

The children have changed the thea-

tre into a puppet theatre and en-

joyed adding the water play equip-

ment to the mud kitchen area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 1 & 2  
This week year one and two have been looking at Newsletters in English. We have been 

identifying how Newsletters cover the five wõs and as a result have been learning how 

to punctuate questions correctly. We have also prepared questions to ask the Queen 

about the day her hat flew away. We await her response this weekend.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


